
Office of Tax Simplification
advertises new vacancies

News story

The OTS is looking for tax professionals to join its team.

The OTS is currently looking to recruit 2 part-time tax professionals who
have current or recent private sector experience to join its team.

You can find more out about these posts and apply here.

The closing date for applications is 7 December 2021.
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